Antique Automobile Club of America



VERNON L. NASH ANTIQUE AUTO CLUB of FAIRBANKS REGION

April 22 1989 Vol 7. No.2

TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

Just taking a few minutes off from flying my Cooke and Haugeberg plane to write this month's newsletter. Our meeting last month was much enjoyed for its food and program. Thanks to Shirley, Ruth, Isa, Ben, and Gene and Tina Yurkovich. I, for one did not realise how much effort went into completing the Great American Race.

This month, we are having our meeting one week later than usual, that is Thursday 27th April. It will be at the Pizza Hut on Sunset Boulevard (otherwise 340, Old Richardson Highway) which is appoached by a left turn (going out of town) at the new intersection on South Cushman St. We have a private room reserved and may order from the menu as we wish. The meeting time is 7.30 pm, so save some appetite for later in the evening. At this meeting we need to decide on early summer activities and get organized with chairmen for the events we plan to do.

I was at the FE Company the other day and was shown a dozen or so color photographs taken by the proprietors during our visit last fall. They have them in their album recording Chatanika days and other special events. Also, I heard that there are several antique auto owners in the Chatanika district who were sad to have missed our visit. Hopefully, if we go back this year we can give them enough notice so we can all meet together.

The item below has been reprinted from the Riley RM Club Magazine, October 1978.

See you at Pizza Hut on the 27th, RWS.

